
Jan. 15, 2021 
 
 
Dear Students: 
  
Welcome back to the College of Law! I hope you have had a good winter break and joyful 
holidays. Happy 2021! 
  
Although we have begun the semester online, I am eager to re-open Dineen Hall as soon as it is 
possible to do so.  
  
On January 13, you received a message from Syracuse University Vice President for the Student 
Experience Robert D. Hradsky, Ed.D., concerning the University’s protocols and requirements 
for all students who intend to be on campus this spring. Please review these protocols and 
requirements as soon as possible to ensure that you are ready to come to campus and enter 
Dineen Hall at the first opportunity. These requirements include proof of a negative COVID-19 
test and flu vaccination, and compliance with the State’s quarantine instructions. As you 
know—but for access to the testing centers—campus is closed, and therefore Dineen Hall is 
closed, until February 8. 
  
Please click on the links above, and be sure to review the details of testing requirements 
applicable to students from New York and contiguous states and testing and quarantine 
requirements applicable to students from non-contiguous states and international locations. 
  
As conditions continue to evolve, please monitor your email and visit the University’s 
coronavirus information site and—for College of Law-specific updates—our Law Preparedness 
page on the Path to Spring 2021. Please also stay abreast of New York State’s quarantine 
requirements to ensure your state of readiness upon our return to campus.  
  
I wish you a strong start and a productive and gratifying spring! 
  
Stay safe, 
  
Craig M. Boise 
Dean and Professor of Law 
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